
From: Yahoo!   
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Item 15: 2:2 Illegal truck yards 
 
Our town has changed drastically for the worse.  We no longer feel safe to let our young people drive on 
hwy #50, due to numerous  fatalities.  The truck yards are an eye sore and are affecting our property 
values.  
There has been a lack of law enforcement  for illegal parking and unsafe driving practces. This has to be 
addressed  immediately.  
 
Emanuela Contino  

  
Bolton,  Ontario  

  

 




